

Ignatian Heights San Francisco, CA 94117-1080

Office of Special Programs
(415) 666-6848, 6809

September 26, 1985

Jon Seidel 3373 Guido Street Oakland, California 94602

Dear Jon:

I am writing to thank you for your fine presentation at our conference last week at USF. Your clear overview of many of the ethical and social issues related to computer technology was greatly appreciated by the many participants with whom I talked. They also appreciated your willingness to take the time to respond to questions after your formal presentation.

It is my pleasure to give you a \$100 honorarium for your talk. It should soon be arriving under separate cover.

Again, thanks for taking the time from your busy schedule to share some of your insights with us.

Sincerely,

Alan Ziajka

Director of Special Programs

AZ/jf